
 
PUBLIC NOTICE OF GATHERING OF THE 

OCEAN HIGHWAY AND PORT AUTHORITY (OHPA) of NASSAU COUNTY 
COMMISSIONERS 

Notice is hereby given that more than one or more OHPA Commissioners may be in 
attendance at the following event: 

 
  

North Florida TPO 
Transportation Improvement Program 

(TIP) 
FY 2025/2026 to 2029/2030 

May 20, 2025 from 4:30-5:30 pm EST 
Webinar (Registration is required) 

Go to  https://northfloridatpo.com/planning/tip to register  

 
PLEASE BE ADVISED THIS IS NOT A MEETING OF OHPA BOARD MEMBERS COVERED BY THE 
SUNSHINE LAW, SECTION 286.011, FLA. STATS. THEREFORE, THE PUBLIC MAY OR MAY NOT 
HAVE ACCESS DEPENDING UPON THE TYPE AND PLACE OF GATHERING. THIS IS A COURTESY 
NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC THAT TWO OR MORE COMMISSION OR BOARD MEMBERS MAY GATHER 
BUT WILL NOT TAKE ANY OFFICIAL ACTION ON ANY ITEM THAT WILL FORESEEABLY COME 
BEFORE THE COMMISSION OR APPLICABLE BOARD. 

For additional information regarding the aforementioned OHPA Board attendance, please contact the OHPA 
Office (904) 468-2073 or email admin@portoffernandina.org during normal business hours. 

https://northfloridatpo.com/planning/tip

